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NERI&HU

MATERIAL OPTIONS 765 (USA) FRAME BED

Frame is an upholstered bed supported by a 
wooden frame structure to which various 
accessories can be clipped, such as a tray or 
light. Designed by neri&hu and manufactured by 
De La Espada for the neri&hu brand.

SIZE

765AQ queen
W70 2/5 × L92 4/5 × H40 ”, fits mattress W60 × 
L80 "

765AK king
W86 1/5 × L92 4/5 × H40 ”, fits mattress W76 × 
L80 "

765AC california king
W82 1/3 × L96 4/5 × H40 ”, fits mattress W72 × 
L84 "

platform height 9 "

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut finished 
with a Danish oil, American white oak finished 
with a Danish oil or a white oil, or European 
ash stained brown or black, and a range of 
fabrics. Bed base consists of several 
individual timber slats, set approximately 5cm 
(2") apart.
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NERI&HU

MATERIAL OPTIONS 765 (USA) FRAME BED

Frame is an upholstered bed supported by a 
wooden frame structure to which various 
accessories can be clipped, such as a tray or 
light. Designed by neri&hu and manufactured by 
De La Espada for the neri&hu brand.

SIZE

765AQ queen
W70 2/5 × L92 4/5 × H40 ”, fits mattress W60 × 
L80 "

765AK king
W86 1/5 × L92 4/5 × H40 ”, fits mattress W76 × 
L80 "

765AC california king
W82 1/3 × L96 4/5 × H40 ”, fits mattress W72 × 
L84 "

platform height 9 "

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut finished 
with a Danish oil, American white oak finished 
with a Danish oil or a white oil, or European 
ash stained brown or black, and a range of 
fabrics. Bed base consists of several 
individual timber slats, set approximately 5cm 
(2") apart.

MATERIAL OPTIONSMATERIAL OPTIONS 765 (USA) FRAME BED

Frame is an upholstered bed supported by a 
wooden frame structure to which various 
accessories can be clipped, such as a tray or 
light. Designed by neri&hu and manufactured by 
De La Espada for the neri&hu brand.

SIZE

765AQ queen
W70 2/5 × L92 4/5 × H40 ”, fits mattress W60 × 
L80 "

765AK king
W86 1/5 × L92 4/5 × H40 ”, fits mattress W76 × 
L80 "

765AC california king
W82 1/3 × L96 4/5 × H40 ”, fits mattress W72 × 
L84 "

platform height 9 "

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut finished 
with a Danish oil, American white oak finished 
with a Danish oil or a white oil, or European 
ash stained brown or black, and a range of 
fabrics. Bed base consists of several 
individual timber slats, set approximately 5cm 
(2") apart.

765 (USA) FRAME BED

SIZE

SPECIFICATION
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NERI&HU

MATERIAL OPTIONS 768 (USA) FRAME BED WITH ARMS

Frame is an upholstered bed supported by a 
wooden frame structure to which various 
accessories can be clipped, such as a tray or 
light. Designed by neri&hu and manufactured by 
De La Espada for the neri&hu brand.

SIZE

768AQ queen
W77 3/4 × L85 4/5 × H29 1/8 ”, fits mattress 
W60 × L80 ”

768AK king
W93 1/2 × L85 4/5 × H29 1/8 ”, fits mattress 
W76 × L80 ”

768AC california king
W89 1/2 × L90 × H29 1/8 ”, fits mattress W72 × 
L84 ”

platform height 8 4/5 ”

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut, American 
white oak, or European Ash in a range of 
finishes, and a range of fabrics. Click on 
'Materials' in the left hand menu for further 
information. Bed base consists of several 
individual timber slats, set approximately 5cm 
(2") apart. Assembly: Frame Bed with Arms

0

1

N

E

R

I

&

H

U

D
E
L
A
E
S
P
A
D
A
.
C
O
M
/
B
R
A
N
D
S
/
N
E
R
I
-
A
N
D
-
H
U
/

S
A
L
E
S
@
D
E
L
A
E
S
P
A
D
A
.
C
O
M

NERI&HU

MATERIAL OPTIONS 768 (USA) FRAME BED WITH ARMS

Frame is an upholstered bed supported by a 
wooden frame structure to which various 
accessories can be clipped, such as a tray or 
light. Designed by neri&hu and manufactured by 
De La Espada for the neri&hu brand.

SIZE

768AQ queen
W77 3/4 × L85 4/5 × H29 1/8 ”, fits mattress 
W60 × L80 ”

768AK king
W93 1/2 × L85 4/5 × H29 1/8 ”, fits mattress 
W76 × L80 ”

768AC california king
W89 1/2 × L90 × H29 1/8 ”, fits mattress W72 × 
L84 ”

platform height 8 4/5 ”

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut, American 
white oak, or European Ash in a range of 
finishes, and a range of fabrics. Click on 
'Materials' in the left hand menu for further 
information. Bed base consists of several 
individual timber slats, set approximately 5cm 
(2") apart. Assembly: Frame Bed with Arms

MATERIAL OPTIONSMATERIAL OPTIONS 768 (USA) FRAME BED WITH ARMS

Frame is an upholstered bed supported by a 
wooden frame structure to which various 
accessories can be clipped, such as a tray or 
light. Designed by neri&hu and manufactured by 
De La Espada for the neri&hu brand.

SIZE

768AQ queen
W77 3/4 × L85 4/5 × H29 1/8 ”, fits mattress 
W60 × L80 ”

768AK king
W93 1/2 × L85 4/5 × H29 1/8 ”, fits mattress 
W76 × L80 ”

768AC california king
W89 1/2 × L90 × H29 1/8 ”, fits mattress W72 × 
L84 ”

platform height 8 4/5 ”

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut, American 
white oak, or European Ash in a range of 
finishes, and a range of fabrics. Click on 
'Materials' in the left hand menu for further 
information. Bed base consists of several 
individual timber slats, set approximately 5cm 
(2") apart. Assembly: Frame Bed with Arms

768 (USA) FRAME BED WITH ARMS

SIZE

SPECIFICATION
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